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Call for submissions – 3R Symposium: Revolution,  
War and their Consequences. 
 

 
 
3R Symposium on “Revolution, War and their 
consequences” will take place on 16-17 March 2018. 
Find out more here. 
 

 
Call for the academic poster session - Ukraine after  
2014  
 

 
 
3R Symposium on “Revolution, War and their 
consequences” will provide an opportunity for the 
academic poster presentation. Find out more here. 

 
Save the date – Debate “Between Russian Empires”  
 

 
 
The debate on the consequences of the Russian 
Revolution will take place on 15 March 2018. Find 
out more here. 
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Call for submissions – 3R Symposium: Revolution, War and their Consequences. 

  

3R Symposium: Revolution, War and their Consequences. 

16-17 March 2018 College of Europe (Natolin Campus)  

The deadline for submissions is 4 February 2018 

 

The Three Ukrainian Revolutions (3R) project based at the 

College of Europe’s Natolin campus invites interested authors 

to send their proposed presentations based on their current 

research. Submissions may include a presentation of a 

relevant research project related to Ukraine post-2014; an 

analysis of a solution to a problem; a report of a research study; or any other presentation that would benefit 

the larger academic community specializing in Ukrainian questions. In particular we invite submissions which 

present research regarding the following:  

 International reaction to the 2014 events in Ukraine 

 The annexation of Crimea and its consequences for Ukraine and Europe 

 The war in Donbas and its consequences 

 Memory and justice in times of transformation (Eastern Europe) 

 Information warfare and hybrid warfare 

The scientific and organizing committee of the conference includes: Professor Richard BUTTERWICK-

PAWLIKOWSKI, Professor Georges MINK, Dr Paweł KOWAL, Dr Iwona REICHARDT (Deputy Editor-in-Chief, New 

Eastern Europe), Mr Przemysław PAZIK and Mr Paweł PUJSZO. The primary investigator of the academic 

project and conference is Dr Paweł KOWAL. The secretary of the conference is Ms Kateryna PRYSHCHEPA. 

Submissions are accepted for oral presentations and the poster session. For oral presentations we expect 

papers to be submitted by 12 March 2018. Papers will be presented during the sessions on 16 March 2018. 

The time limit for presentations will be 15 minutes.  

The deadline for submitting an application is 4 February 2018. Applicants will be notified in the second half of 

February whether their submission has been accepted for presentation at the conference. The organizers 

reserve the right to offer participation in the poster session instead of the oral presentation.  The Organizers 

will cover accommodation and boarding costs for a limited number of the symposium participants. Please 

submit abstracts (in English) by email to: 3r.natolin@coleurope.eu. 
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(Poster published with kind permission of New Eastern Europe) 

back to top ↑ 
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Call for the academic poster session - Ukraine after 2014  

  

The session will take place during the symposium Revolution, War and 

their Consequences on 16 March 2018 at the College of Europe 

Natolin Campus (Warsaw). It is addressed to researchers working on 

topics related to the thematic scope of the symposium and wish to 

present their research assumptions and discuss a prepared paper, 

scientific article or book. 

 

Participation in the poster session offers:  

 An opportunity to present research in an informal, non-stressful manner 

 Discuss research with the world’s leading experts in Ukrainian and Eastern European studies (researchers 

participating in symposium include Dr Kataryna Wolczuk, Prof. Serhii Plokhii, Dr. Mykola Riabczuk, Prof. 

Aleksandra Hnatiuk, Dr. Taras Kuzio, Dr. Andreas Umland, Dr. Marcel Van Herpen) 

 Participate in the discussion during the Revolution, War and their Consequences symposium 

Please submit your poster proposals by email to: 3r.natolin@coleurope.eu  by 4 February 2018. 

Please indicate in your proposal: a) name and affiliation of the research author; b) topic, title and methods of the 

research; and c) short description of research hypothesis and the results. Proposal length should be around 400 words 

Please attach a short CV – including titles of the publications 

Language of the poster session: English 

back to top ↑
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Save the date – Debate “Between Russian Empires”  

 

 

Please contact: 3r.natolin@coleurope.eu for further details. 
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